

FEB 24 1915

Hon. O. H. Lipps,

Supervisor in Charge, Carlisle Indian School,

Carlisle, Pa.

FILED BY C. P. F.

My dear Mr. Lipps:

I have the honor to request to be advised of the present Post-office address of Margaret Buffalo and Susie Wallace. I believe that during the month of January you advised the Office that Susie Wallace was at Haskell Institute and that Margaret Buffalo lived on the Red Cliff Reservation. I will thank you to advise me if these girls can be reached at the above mentioned addresses, and if not, advise me where they can be reached at the present time.

Very respectfully

Chief Insceptor

The

CARLISLE

K